

COMING SOON

August 30- Deadline for Upper Level
Certification in November, Lexington KY
September 14/15- Tetrathlon Rally, Lexington
KY

September 21- Rider Fitness Session with Coach Sando, Simpsonville KY

September 27-29 - Jump Start Horse Trials, Lexington KY

spotlight:

Well done to Arlena, Kate and Anna on the HB Certification, Rachel on her B Dressage, and Ella and Savvy for their C3 Dressage Certifications

Tetrathlon Information is now available

LEADER LIST

- Please make sure to pass Regional information on to your Members.
- Annual Year End packets will be available September 1st
- Annual meetings need 30 day notice, no new sponsors can be added in that period
- Please forward minutes from any Sponsor Meetings you have

MEMBER STATION

IF ANYONE WISHES TO DO AN UPPER LEVEL CERTIFICATION, OTHER THAN C3 EVENTING OR C3 DRESSAGE IN LEXINGTON, NOV 22-24, LET US KNOW ASAP, SO THAT WE CAN GET IT ON THE TESTING CALENDAR.

NATIONAL NEWS

IF YOU ARE A FB USER AND ARE NOT FOLLOWING THE USPC FB PAGE, CLICK 'FOLLOW' NOW! THERE IS SO MUCH INFORMATION SHARED ON THAT PAGE.

VIRTUAL INTERNATIONAL DRESSAGE APPLICATIONS CLOSE AUG 20TH

If anyone is interested in a position on the Executive Committee, please get in touch with the Nominating Committee.

Midsouth Executive Committee:

Lisa - Regional Supervisor (RS)

Becky, Jan, Sue, Jessy - Vice

Regional Supervisors (VRS)

Sharon - Treasurer

Clare & Laura - Horse

Management Organizers (HMO)

Peggi & Kathleen - Regional

Instruction Council (RIC)

Allison - Secretary

FROM THE RS:

It's been a super busy few months!

We offered zoom meetings for Rally Q & A's at the end of May, participation was low, though there were lots of questions asked via other sources.

We started June off with Camp in Nashville, we had 24 participants, from 3 Clubs and Centers, and some fantastic instruction. Mega Rally came next, competitor numbers were up for every Rally. The Horse Trial entries also increased from 2023.

Straight after the Horse Trial we were in to getting Members situated for Championships, where

we had 40 participants over 6 disciplines. We also had many Members participate in Education.

An Upper Level Dressage Test took place in Louisville at the beginning of July, with 4 Midsouth participants. We also had 3 Members take their HB at Festival.

We Sponsored a meal for the International Quiz Exchange that took place in and around Lexington before and during Championships. Games Rally was a fun one day/trailer in Rally.

This discipline is slowly growing again in the Midsouth.

We offered a Sports Psychology Seminar at the beginning of August with Dr. Ashley Samson.

The attendance was low, but the information was wonderful. Recordings are available.

We have two Rider Fitness Sessions (unmounted) coming up with Coach Sando, who specializes

in Equestrian Sports Performance Training.

We hope to continue to offer different types of activities around the Region.

A Nominating Committee was voted on July 28th, it consists of Ruth Ragsdale (Stillwater), Sarah

Andres (Sunnyside) and Hannah Maloney (Middle Tennessee).

Our next Regional Council zoom meeting is Aug 25th.

Always feel free to reach out with any questions or suggestions:)